
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Patrick K. McKenna, Director 

1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

Information Meeting – I-44 Meramec River Bridge 
 
February 14, 2018 
 
An information meeting has been scheduled to discuss upcoming MoDOT projects to replace 
the I-44 bridges over the Meramec River just west of I-270 in St. Louis County, and the east 
and westbound bridges to and from Rte. 366, Job Numbers J6I3029, J6S3140 & J6S3181.  
The primary intent of this meeting is to discuss the draft plans, job special provisions, traffic 
control, and bridge plans to receive contractor’s feedback to improve the final contract for 
bidding and minimize the traffic impacts on I-44.   
 
The Information meeting is scheduled for the following:   
 
Date:  February 28, 2018 
Time:  9:00 a.m. 
Location:  MoDOT - St. Louis District Traffic Management Center, TMC 

14301 South Outer 40 Road 
Chesterfield, MO 63017 
Conference Room 209 

 
Preliminary plans and Job Special Provisions are now available at:    
http://www.modot.org/business/contractor_resources/bid_opening_info/PreBidNotice.htm 
 
Attendance is not required but strongly recommended.   
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact: 
 

Tom Montes-de-Oca 
Transportation Project Manager 

Phone:  314-453-5031 
Email:  Thomas.Montes-De-Oca@modot.mo.gov 

 


